
 

19th September 2023 

It was wonderful to have the children in all day last Friday. They were so excited about 

meeting the children in the other classes. There were lots of high fives, smiles, cuddles and 

fun play throughout the day.  

The children have had the opportunity to tour the whole school, introducing themselves to all 

the members of staff and seeing siblings and friends in other classes and asking lots of 

interesting questions.  

For our topic ‘Who am I?’ we have talked about our favourite things, discovering that we have 

the same interests at others in our class. We have discussed who is in our family and drawn a 

family portrait. We have been playing sharing games and learning to take turns. 

For phonics, the children are learning set 1 sounds in phonics and in maths we have been 

subitising our numbers up to 3.   

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Blackford and Mrs Dawson 

 

We have been enjoying the ‘colour song’ with Danny Go and practised mixing our colours. 

      

 

 

 

 

 



Enjoying the outside using our fine and gross motor skills  

   

    

    

  

 

 

 



Drawing our family portraits            Learning to take turns and share with our friends 

                 

Practising our handwriting                         Subitising in maths   

         

        

       



       

   

  Enjoying our school lunches  

   

 

 

 

 

 


